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We organized a workshop at the KinderUni Wien. The workshop
hosted children from 7-9 years old and taught the importance of
microbes in nature.

Dr. Woebken (3rd from right) gave talks at the Austrian Academy
of Sciences (ÖAW) in 2018 & 2019, where she promoted the
continued need for basic science research and funding support
in the field of microbial ecology.

Dr. Woebken wrote an article in a
local Viennese magazine, The
Falter, about the importance of
microbes in desert soils.




